
  

Week ending 
10/11/17

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics

Our sounds this week were 'ss' 
for mess, 'l' and 'll' for log and 
bell, 'j' for jelly and 'v' for van. 
We are making progress with the 

tricky words so please keep 
practising them! Once your child 

knows most of their tricky words, 
can they use them in a sentence?

In Maths this week:

We have been learning one 
more and one less. Using a 
number line to help us if 

needed. We have also been 
pratising our teen numbers. 

Can you count to 20 -
forwards and backwards?! 

Weather Warning!

As the weather is getting 
colder please send your child 
in with appropriate clothing. 

We would love to still use 
our outdoor areas, and the 
children will not be able to 

go out without a coat! 

Missing items:
If your child accidently brings home 

any items from school in their pockets 
or books bags, please ensure they get 

returned to class. Thank you! 
Christmas activities

If you have not already paid for these 
activities, please could you do so as 

soon as possible. Thank you!

Reading Books:
Please be aware that if your child's 

reading books or word wallet are 
not in their bookbags, then they will 
not be changed. Please can you keep 
both books in your child's bookbag 

everyday.
Your child will get new tricky words 
when they are confident with the 
first ten. They are in the reading 
diary if you want to have a sneak 

peak of what is ahead. 

Children in Need 

Fern Hill will be celebrating 
children in need on Friday 

17th November. Please come  
in something spotty with a 

donation of £1. 


